
SKATEPARKS SHOWING PROMISE 

 

Progress continues to be made on the Deerfield and Centennial Park skate parks this week. At Centennial Park, more 

features have been poured on the skate park along with some additional flat work that has been completed. 

 

 At Deerfield Park, the Who Skates workers are now setting up forms and rebar, and are also getting ready to pour 

concrete. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

DEERFIELD BASKETBALL COURTS GETTING FACELIFT 

 

In addition to the skate park renovation at Deerfield Park, the basketball courts are also getting redone.  The courts 

and skate park were recently removed due to the deterioration of the concrete surface, which made them unsafe for 

use.  The courts are getting new concrete and will be open in the near future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


